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 Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 prohibit government agencies that receive federal funds 

from discriminating against individuals because of their race, color, or national origin. This is the 

case even when such funding is indirect, or via a grant, contract or subcontract. This also applies 

to all programs or services provided by that agency, even those not supported by any 

government funds. No government agency can deny, delay or restrict an individual’s access to a 

service or benefit because they were born or raised by people who were born outside the 

United States. Such agencies must not operate such programs in a way that discriminates 

against such persons. 


